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Dear Accommoda=on Member
 
Please see Mark’s statement below, ahead of the Easter Weekend:
 

‘As posted on the update No10, Air BnB have confirmed that proper=es may only be open for Key
Workers. Booking.com do not appear to have a specific scheme, but to comply with Government
advice you MUST state this on your Booking.com page also if you are showing availability. You
can do this by upda=ng your property =tle such as this property has:
 hUps://www.booking.com/hotel/gb/thorntonhall.en-gb.html.
 
As an Associa=on we agree and need to comply with Government advice and therefore we would
strongly advise members to do the same. We have heard that enforcement ac=on may be taken
otherwise. We would of course strongly recommend you protect yourselves as advised above.’

 
 
Take care & kind regards
 
-- 
 
Yvette Cowderoy 
Association Secretary
 
Telephone:  01323-649303 /  07703-331330 
Email:          secretary@eastbournehospitality.com
Website:      www.eastbournehospitality.com
 

EASTBOURNE HOSPITALITY ASSOCIATION
10 Royal Parade, Eastbourne
East Sussex BN22 7AR
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